
From: Gray, Molly 
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 3:48 PM 
To: mdavis@vpr.net 
Subject: FW: Morris records request 
 
Dear Mr. Davis, 
 
I write with the attached response to your public records request. I am an Attorney in the Criminal 
Division and I will be happy to work with you to fulfill the request.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding the cost estimate. 
 
Best regards, 
Molly 
 
Molly R. Gray, Assistant Attorney General Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 05609 
802-828-0280 
molly.gray@vermont.gov   
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